

May 28, 2021

## Dear Parents and Families:

As you're likely aware, we continue to see positive trends relative to COVID-19 in New Jersey, and this is encouraging news. That said, however, changes to health and safety policies at Kingsway remain minimal/limited based on current state and CDC guidance for school settings. Please see below for summaries of the current guidance from the state on each of these issues, and feel free to reach out if you have any questions at all.

## Travel:

Despite the Governor's recent announcement lifting general travel restrictions, as a school setting, there continues to be additional guidelines surrounding travel for unvaccinated people at Kingsway. For travel beyond New Jersey, Pennsylvania, New York, or Delaware, unvaccinated people should plan to stay home for ten (10) days upon return. This quarantine can be shortened to seven (7) days with proof of a negative COVID-19 test taken 3-5 days after travel. If your family is planning to travel in the near future, please share this information with your team leader and teacher so we can make arrangements for remote instruction, etc.

## Masking:

Earlier this week, Governor Murphy mostly lifted the state's indoor mask mandate, but since it does not apply to schools, masks and face coverings will still be required at Kingsway for those who can wear them for the foreseeable future.

Thank you for your continued cooperation and patience. Enjoy your long weekend and we look forward to seeing everyone back in the building on Tuesday, June 1!

Sincerely,

Rachel Chan

Chief Executive Officer